Minutes of the Economic Development Committee
Meeting December 5, 2016
Attendees:  Pat Rice, Erik Espling, Sarah Zmistowski, 
The meeting was called to order at 6:42 pm. Sarah made a motion to approve the minutes of September 8, 2016 and the motion was seconded by Erik, the minutes were approved unanimously.
· Business Networking Event: We talked about how the business event went and what we should do next time. 

· Economic Development Consultant: The committee decided that as we go forward, we would like to better understand the role of the economic development consultant for the Town and what areas the committee can be of value in his plan. The committee would like to have Dean Bennett discuss his vision and plans for economic development. Action Item: Pat will see if Dean can come to the committee’s next meeting.


· Volunteer Need: We discussed the need to get another volunteer for the committee. The thought presented was that the town could host a volunteer night for all community committees. Veazie citizens can learn about the possible volunteer opportunities and choose among them. Action item: Pat will talk to Mark Leonard about this possibility.

· Other: The website still needs to be updated with current information and all of the business client contact forms are not in. Action items: Erik will work on contact forms and Pat will check on website updates.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting: - The next meeting date was set for Monday February 6, 2017 at 6:30 pm. There was a motion to adjourn by Sarah and seconded by Erik- the meeting adjourned at 7:25 pm
